
BOE Seeks Applicants for Unexpired Scotch Plains Seat 

 

The Scotch Plains-Fanwood Board of Education has a vacancy on the Board of Education due to the 

resignation of school board member Dr. Clancy effective September 25.  This position is to be filled by a 

resident of Scotch Plains.  The appointed term shall be from the date of appointment through December 

31, 2020.   

 

Those eligible residents of Scotch Plains having an interest in in applying for the open board seat are 

invited to submit a letter of interest, including a brief biography and their reasons for wanting to serve 

on the Board, to: 

 

Deborah S. Saridaki 

Board Secretary 

Scotch Plains-Fanwood Board of Education 

512 Cedar Street 

Scotch Plains, NJ  07076 

 

The deadline for applications is Tuesday, October 1, 2019 at 4:00 PM.  The Board will conduct public 

interviews of candidates on Thursday, October 10, beginning at 7:00 PM.  The Board will make a 

decision following the interviews.   

 

The appointed candidate will take their position on the Board as soon as possible. 


